B.M.W. Riders flub of Telede January 13,1970

The first meeting of the new year was held at Walter Friend's heme. Their was a let of work accomplished that might, besides been drinking. After much debate, we now have a constition, that was oked by all the membership.

The club held a special meeting, thursday, the 22nd of January, at the secretary's home. All members were notified by phone, of date and place. Their was 51% of the membership present. The meeting was held for the purpose of getting the by-laws eked. So now we have a constition with by-laws. All members will receive copies with this news letter. Please read them over carefully. If there are any suggestion on improvements, please make it in writting and give it to the president.

At last, we now have a vice-president by the name of Walter Friend. He was ever Des Arquette by a vote of 12 to 7. De yet think Walt pulled off some fast campaigning at his heme, with free beer, to get the VP position??? HA HA.....

I would like to make a special request to all members have their money in for the Charity Newies race in Columbus. The tickets are five dollars a person. This is the price of reserve seat tickets. I would like to send them the memby as soon as possible, so we will have good seats and stay together.

The next meeting will be held at Greg and Toot Kuyoth. They live at 713 Parker st. Any question on how to get there, call 693-9190.

Without your support, were sething Your secretary Robert Wear

P.S. Read the by-law on dues. You'll have a chance to save some meney.